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MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE AMES CITY COUNCIL 

 

AMES, IOWA                                                                                                        APRIL 9, 2024 

 

The Special Meeting of the Ames City Council was called to order by Mayor John Haila at 5:15 

p.m. on the 9th day of April, 2024, in the City Council Chambers in City Hall, 515 Clark Avenue, 

pursuant to law. Present were Council Members Bronwyn Beatty-Hansen, Gloria Betcher, Tim 

Gartin, Rachel Junck, and Anita Rollins. Council Member Amber Corrieri was absent. Ex officio 

Jeff Clark was also absent. 

 

PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX LEVY FOR FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2024 – JUNE 30, 2025: 

Director of Finance Corey Goodenow and Budget Manager Nancy Mastellar presented the Council 

Action Form (CAF). Director Goodenow also presented the Property Taxpayer statement for the 

City of Ames. He shared that the City had no input on the format of the form, and was only required 

to submit the information to the State. He added that the forms came from the local auditor at the 

direction of the State.  

 

Mayor Haila opened and closed the Public Hearing when no one else came forward to speak.  

 

Director Goodenow noted that all budget information was available on the Finance Department’s 

website, and that staff welcomed phone calls and emails from anyone with questions.  

 

ADJORNMENT: Moved by Betcher, seconded by Rollins, to adjourn at 5:26 p.m.  

Vote on Motion: 5-0. Motion declared carried unanimously. 
 

 

 

_______________________________________                   __________________________________ 

Grace Bandstra, Deputy City Clerk                                         John A. Haila, Mayor 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Renee Hall, City Clerk 

 

 

 


